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  The  alpine blvd. option  is an improvement over the original eir.It eliminates impact on Star valley road.  
The Star valley Road option indicates the power line going west south of the ridge  has been  moved 
about 1000 ft. south before  it  turns north  to alpine blvd.  This is an improvement  if the top of the power 
poles are below the ridge because of low flying aircraft.The portion going north over the ridge connecting  
to the underground portion on star valley rd. makes the area look like an industrial  site as decussed in the 
EIR.Star Valley rd. is a special  natural and cultural site and members of the original  settling family  over 
70 years ago, still live on the road. It is a  home to hawks ,golden eagles,deer ,wildcats,pumas etc.  The  
renouned Alpine Rock overlooks the valley next to the power  towers.Locating the towers on the west  
end of the road. will distroy property values and hurt the residents since the only thing they have is their 
home.Their wells will be poisoned  from construction  and the use of  cancer causing herbicide as  
discussed  in the EIR. Some will be exposed  to high levels  of  EMF radiation. One might think from the 
information provided that this could be an effort at genocide.                                                                                                   
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